
 

 

 

  

Dear Valued City of Dover Residents, 

The City has partnered with Teal Construction, Inc. to perform an emergency repair of the Kurt Drive Pump Station located 
near 117 Kurt Drive.  The contractor has mobilized equipment to the site.  The road has been closed to traffic and will 
remain so until the repair work is complete.  The City encourages residents to avoid this area for the duration of the 
project.  By-pass pumping of the sanitary sewer flows for the repair work will begin on Thursday, July 25th.  The by-pass 
pumping lines will lay in the curb line and ramps will be installed at each driveway entrance to allow access to individual 
driveways.  It is anticipated that the project will be completed by August 23, 2019.   

An exhibit of the location of this project is on the opposite side of this page for your convenience.  On behalf of the City 
of Dover Department of Public Works, we would like to sincerely thank you for your cooperation with this emergency 
repair project.  Please contact the City of Dover if you have any special needs in accessing your property.  Trash and 
recycling services will stay on schedule throughout the project.  If you have any further questions or concerns, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely,      

 
George O’Neal      
Water / Wastewater Maintenance Supervisor     
City of Dover      
Department of Public Works 
Phone:  302-736-7025             
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